## GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS Regular Board Meeting October 27, 2008

**District Business Office** 

TO:

Dr. Craig Schilling

FROM:

Kimberly L. Ptak

DATE:

**OCTOBER 27, 2008** 

RE:

SECURITY CAMERA DEMONSTRATION

At the October 27, 2008 board meeting a demonstration of the security camera system will take place.

## Background

At the June 9, 2008 board meeting, the board approved a Pelco security camera system. Approximately 24 cameras were installed at each school, primarily targeting exterior parking lots, main entrances, heavily trafficked hallways and cafeterias. The system supports full PTZ (pan-tilt-zoom) functionality and advanced search/playback/and save capabilities. The camera system can be accessed remotely providing Village Police and Fire departments the ability to view the system. The cameras will not be actively monitored; rather they will be used for playback and surveillance purposes only. The total cost of the system was \$144,062.

Meetings are being held the week of October 20, 2008 with building personnel and the Village Police and Fire departments to receive training and discuss procedures and Village involvement.